Minutes of Organic Gardener’s Club Meeting
September 26, 2021

Members Present:
Ian, Will, Kathleen, Jay, Ike, Chinonso, Yasmine

Agenda:
1. The meeting was called to order via Zoom by Ian on Sunday, September 26 at 2:05 PM.
2. 2:08 PM: Kathleen suggested that we hold a trivia night for new members.
a. We could do this monthly, or just once.
b. The decision has not been finalized on whether we should do this or not.
3. 2:12 PM: Will briefed everyone on the North Woods Clearing expedition and general optics for it
a. The clearing is currently a fair candidate for moving a portion of our garden. The fields have lots of sunlight, and the school is likely to grant us the plot of land so that landscapers don’t need to mow our portion of the plot.
b. The clearing has clear roads for golf cart travelling so that members can transport tools and materials to the area easily and timely.
c. We are currently trying to tell student government about our interest in the lot, and who we should contact for ownership.
d. If we are not granted the plot, there are other prospective locations for us to see, such as a location by the teaching zoo.
4. 2:18 PM: Ian talked about the possibility of instating the irrigation system for our current garden, which begins with viewing a prototype system on Grow Hub.
a. Ian mentioned that the club may want to make a field trip to the Grow Hub location, which has its irrigation system in place. Will suggested that the trip be planned for two weeks in advance, so that members may hear about and plan for the field trip.
b. This is a topic of discussion to be reflected in a poll, of which a decision by the members will be decided.
5. 2:21 PM: Will introduced the topic of a possible fundraiser by the Kanapaha Botanical Gardens Orchid Sale.
a. The sale is being held on October the 23rd and 24th
b. If the club sends ~6-7 volunteers to the sale, there is a good chance that the Botanical Gardens will a lot a lump sum of cash of about ~$200
i. This claim is currently unconfirmed and needs elaboration.
6. 2:26 PM: There are no new trips planned for the upcoming week
a. In-person gardening (Friday, October 1) has been shortened to 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM for the morning session and 5 PM to 6 PM in the afternoon session, due to us not having too many activities to warrant the extra 30 minutes.
i. The current activities planned for this session include potting trees and landscaping.
7. 2:32 PM: Will reported that the discord is mostly laid out, save for any final developments by the current officers. 
a. Addendum: the opening of the discord to current members will happen after the next Zoom meeting (Sunday, October 3)
8. 2:35 PM: Ian mentioned the possibility of opening brand new officer positions to members for the current semester, including dedicated people to manage the club’s Canvas and Instagram accounts.
9. 2:36 PM: The meeting was adjourned at 2:36 PM.


End of Minutes


